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Q&A session

Sandwiches @ No.6

Wednesday 3 May 23

11am to 12pm

We will be holding a drop in session at 

Sandwiches @ No.6

Come by, have a coffee by and ask us any 
questions you may have about the closure, or 
about the scheme in general.

We’re planning to demolish the old Solihull Road 
bridge in May. This will allow us to continue building 
the new A4545 link road between Clock Interchange 
and the new junction.

To complete this bridge demolition safely we’ll need 
to fully close the M42 in both directions between 
junctions 5 and 6 from 22:00 on Friday 5 May to 
05:00 on Monday 8 May 2023.

For more information or for updates, visit our project 
webpage by scanning the QR code below
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